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NOTICE

We had convened meetings in May only for the 3rd year undergraduate courses that are to be
taught this semester for the first time under the new CBCS syllabus. It was announced that for
the st and 2nd year papers, meetings would be held only if there is a demand from college
teachers, otherwise the minutes of last year's meetings (still available at http://econdse.org/ba-h-

core or elective paper should contact the convener of the last meeting and point out specific
problems they would like to discuss. The convener will then arrange a meeting in consultation
with the Department office.

Regarding SEC papers, the policy is that the Department may not be able to provide a faculty

coordinator, but will provide a venue for meetings at which college teachers can discuss the
syllabus, after which the minutes may be conveyed to the Department office.
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